
  

  

 

 

Golden Eagles member Blake Lamar has advised that former Continental pilot Ray 

Bukovsky recently took his last flight West. No other details are available.  

 

The Golden Eagles sends it`s condolences to Ray`s family.  

 

  

 

 

Dave Newell 

Golden Eagles EVP/Email Coordinator 

EVP_EmailCoordinator@thegoldeneagles.org 
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